
IKENOBO SPRING WORKSHOPS 2017 

 

You are invited to visit Ikenobo Headquarters, to participate in the following workshops, open 

to any Ikenobo member with the permission of his or her Ikenobo Chapter President (or 

Group Leadrder). 

 

Dates: April 17 - 19, 2017 

Location: Ikenobo Headquarters, Kyoto 

Language: Classes will be taught by Ikenobo Headquarters professors, either in English or 

interpreted from Japanese into English.  

Class fee: ¥5,000 per day (payable in cash on the first day you attend class) 

Flower costs are extra; flower materials will be chosen by each student. Vases 

and kenzans can be borrowed at no charge. Please provide your own ikebana 

shears, wire, tape, or other tools. 

 

Advanced Class: April 17 (Mon.)   Rikka shofutai 

                 April 18 (Tue.)   Rikka shimputai 

                 April 19 (Wed.)  Free-style, Shoka shimputai 

  ★Please note: Participants in the advanced class should already be thoroughly familiar 

with the basics of arranging rikka shofutai. The signature of your teacher, Chapter 

President, or Group Leader on your application indicates permission to study rikka 

shimputai will be required. 

 

Intermediate Class: April 17 (Mon.)  Rikka shofutai 

                   April 18 (Tue.)  Shoka (Futakabu-ike) 

                   April 19 (Wed.)  Free-style, Shoka shimputai 

 

✻Accommodation: The Ikenobo Kashin’en Dormitory has a limited number of rooms at 

¥5000 per night per person. For other accommodations, please make all inquiries and 

reservations through your own travel agent. 

 

✻Application: Please submit the separate application form, available from your chapter, 

group, or teacher. Application deadline: March 1, 2017. 

 

✻Additional information: Please contact the Ikenobo Society of Floral Art, International 

Events, P.O. Box 31 Nakakyo, Kyoto, 604-8686 JAPAN; Fax 81 (Japan)-75-255-3568; 

e-mail inquiries to intevent@ikenobo.jp (Please make sure you use this current, correct 

e-mail address. Incorrectly addressed e-mail is no longer forwarded to us.) 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 


